
Church of the Week... 

NAB Intercessor—January Prayer Requests... 

Church Supported Missionary... 

Amy Rosenberger:  YWAM, Vancouver, BC 

Email:  amy.rosenberger@ywamvancouver.org   

Please pray...                                                 

 for the new Snowboarders DTS in January. 

 PTL that Amy is feeling much healthier—both physically and mentally.  She has 

increased her working hours and is getting back to normal again.   Amy is excit-

ed to jump back into ministry opportunities involving women.  Pray that God 

will lead and direct as she looks for ways to work with trafficked women. 

Please pray for our seniors who are residents at Mount View Lodge:   

Helen Dyck, Madeline Hall, Catherine Smith    

Sunrise Encore:  Jake & Helen Siemens, Dorothy Unger  Whitewater Way:  Hilde Unger      

If you’ve missed a Sunday, view the church bulletin and listen to the sermon 
on our website:  eastoldsbaptist.ca 

NAB TRIENNIAL CONFERENCE  

in Edmonton, AB— July 26th-29th 

Early bird registration until Jan.31st, 2018 

nabconference.org/triennial 

Pray for the continued planning and prepa-

ration for this NAB family gathering. 

Alberta Baptist Association Staff—Edmonton, AB 

Associate Regional Minister:  Dr. Terry Fossen (Tamara)      

Office Administrator:  Andrea Schroth  (Dan)  

 to prayerfully serve ABA churches well 

 Pray for Terry and Andrea as they grieve the passing of our Regional Minister, 

Jim Leverette. 

 

 

 Pray for the regional ministers and search committees who are in the     

process of searching for new pastors for NAB churches.  Pray for God’s    

wisdom and guidance as they seek to fill these open positions. 

 Pray for the NAB work going on in Romania.  Pray that God continues to 

bring in the resources necessary for progress at Camp Falcon Rock.  Pray for     

missionaries Paul and Tanya Gericke and Vern and Gloria Wagner and      

national missionaries Tamas and Tunde Modi. 

January 7, 2018 

East Olds Baptist Church 
RR1 Site 5 Box 27  Olds, AB  T4H 1P2 

Phone:  556-2821  Fax:  556-3161   Church Email:  eobc@xplornet.ca   
Website:  eastoldsbaptist.ca  

Pastor:  James Rosenberger   403-586-5086 (cell)  eobcjames@xplornet.ca   
Youth Pastor:  Chris Luchies   403-501-4705  eobcyouth@xplornet.com 

Church Office Hours:  Tuesday and Friday 9-12am                                           

East Olds Baptist 
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Lessons in Discernment—Part 1 

Job                     

- Pastor James Rosenberger  

 

 



EOBC...a place to grow together!   

Welcome to East Olds Baptist Church 
Are you visiting with us? 

Please fill out a Visitor WELCOME Card found in the pew. 

 

 Church Office Hours:  9am-12pm, Tuesday & Friday 

 Monday………..Pastor’s day off 

 Tuesday………..6:30-8pm, Awana Clubs, for ages 3-Gr.6 

 Thursday……...7:30am, Men’s Prayer Time   

                       ………..9:30am, Women’s Bible Study at the church 

 Friday…………..6pm, Awana Leader’s Meeting at Rosenberger’s 

 Saturday……….Church Cleaning:  B&C Unger 

 Sunday……..…..10am Sunday School for all ages 

                                   11am, Family Worship with Pastor James Rosenberger  

                                   Greeters:  W&H Smith     Coffee:  C Unger 

                                   Nursery:  DJ ten Brummelhuis  LKT:  Rudd’s & N Verhoef 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                             

 

 

 

 Thursday, Jan. 18th:  7pm, Church Board Meeting 

 Jan.26th-28th:  BREAK FORTH One—Workshops, Concerts & Classes, Edmonton 

 Jan. 28th-31st:  Ministry Workers & Family Retreat at Camp Caroline for church staff 

 Thursday, Feb. 1st:  7pm, Annual Church Business Meeting 

 Feb.23rd-25th:  Missions Fest Alberta 2018, West Edmonton Christian Assembly,      

Edmonton 

 

Worship in Song:  Ken Ryning 

Welcome & Announcements  

Worship in Giving 

Worship in Song 

Little Kid’s Time:  ages 3-Gr.3 

Communion 

Message 

- Pastor James Rosenberger 

Benediction 

Our greeters today are Kevin and Rhonda Schmidt. 

A supervised nursery is available for children 0-3yrs in 

KidZone(Rm3)—Snuggle Room for moms & babies 

Coming Up... 

This Week... 

NEW SERMON SERIES— Jan. 7&14th: Lessons in Discernment (JOB)   

Youth Ministries... 

Prayer & Praise... 

 Pray for our senior shut-ins and those of our church  

family dealing with health concerns—Helen Dyck,  

Madeline Hall, Jake & Helen Siemens, Marlene Wipf 

 Pray for God’s wisdom and guidance for our Church 

Board as they begin a new year. 

 Pray for the children and youth programs in our church 

and those who lead them.  We are blessed to have this 

freedom to teach.  

 

 

Person of the Week:  Dorothy Unger 

Children & Family Ministries... 

Women’s Ministries... 

 WELCOME to Chris Luchies, our 

new Youth Pastor & his wife Sarah!  

We’re glad you’re here!   

 Watch for upcoming youth events! 

Just a reminder regarding    

Gifts and Tithes                        

   please make your cheques 

payable to EOBC.   

Designate General Fund OR 

Building Fund on your envelop.  

 Awana Clubs resume January 9th  

 Friday, Jan. 12th:  6pm, Awana Leader’s      

         Meeting at Rosenberger’s 

FINANCIAL UPDATE-DEC 2017 

Budget to date:   $ 207,051.13 

Giving to date:     $ 191,257.92 

Budget Shortfall:  -$ 15,793.21 

PRAYER CHAIN:  If anyone has a prayer request and wants 
it on the Prayer Chain, call Madeline Hall at 403-559-2332 

 Beginning this Thursday at 9:30am at 

the church, Ladies Bible Study 

(formerly Mom’s Group) “The King of 

Glory” led by Janette Rudd.  All ladies 

welcome! 

Chris & Sarah Luchies 

4403 55 Ave.  Olds, AB  T4H 1B9 

Phone:  403-501-4705 

c.luchies@gmail.com 

HAPPY NEW YEAR! 

Office Hours have been 

changed to  

TUESDAY & FRIDAY,  

9:00AM to 12:00PM  

Time to sign up for 
CHURCH CLEANING!       
If you can 

help  
volunteer 
to clean 

our church 
once or 

twice this 
next year, please sign 
up.  If you can’t physi-
cally clean but want 
to help, we have a 

couple of people who 
will clean for you for a 

fee of $100.  Talk to 
Dan Kemmere for 
more information.  

Thanks for your help! 


